
New online payment option available for 

First Steps families
First Steps families can now pay their family cost participation fees using a NEW convenient 
online payment option.  Paying online should take no more than a few minutes. 

Log on to www.firststeps.in.gov and click the “make a First Steps payment” button. 
Once your payment is processed, you will have the option to print a receipt or have one 
emailed to you.  There will be a small fee of $1 plus 2 percent of the fee to process online.         

About First Steps

First Steps is a program of the Division of Disability and Rehabilitative Services (DDRS), of the 
Indiana Family & Social Services Administration.

First Steps is Indiana’s early intervention program that provides services to infants and tod-
dlers from birth to their third birthday who have developmental delays or disabilities.  First 
Steps brings families together with a local network of professionals to provide a variety of 
services in their child’s natural environment. 


